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Work plan for public outreach and SEPA analysis, as required by KCC 20.18.60
Discussions with the Unincorporated Area Councils and advisory commissions about the scope of work for the 2012 update of the King County Comprehensive Plan (KCCP) took place as follows:

· Greater Maple Valley Area Council – January 3, 2011
· North Highline UAC – January 6

· West Hill UAC – January 12
· Agriculture Commission – January 13

· Vashon-Maury Community Council – January 17

· Four Creeks UAC – January 19
· Rural Forest Commission – January 20
· Upper Bear Creek UAC – January 25
· Fall City Public Meeting – January 31
Approximately 250 citizens attended these outreach meetings.
A second round of discussions with these groups will take place in the Fall, 2011, after the release of the public review draft of the 2012 update of the King County Comprehensive Plan.

A final round of discussions will take place in early 2012, prior to the release of the Executive Recommended 2012 update of the KCCP.

SEPA analysis for the comprehensive plan update will commence with the release of the public review draft in the Fall of 2011 and continue through Council Committee review of the Executive Recommended 2012 KCCP update.

